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Dear Mr Mackey 
 

As a resident of Kent County, I am writing in support of the proposed modest strengthening of the 
FCA to at least marginally encourage the reforestation of our tree-depleted county.   I hope you will 
support the proposed to strengthen the county’s policies in this regard. 

Sincerely 

Michael Lamb 
106 ½ North Water Street, Chestertown, MD 21620 
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